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Dear Parents & Carers, 
We’ve had a very sporty week! The whole school took part in a skipping workshop, learning different 
techniques and skipping skills. We look forward to seeing the children practise these new skills at 

playtimes. We also had a visit from boxer Hannah Beharry who completed fitness circuit exercises 
with the children. Thank you to all who participated in the fundraising event.  
It is Anti-bullying week next week and the theme is ‘Make a noise about bullying’. The children will 
join a live lesson to learn more about how to spot and address bullying behaviour. We’ll end the 
week with Children in Need Day. See below for more details. 

With thanks for your continued support,   
Adeola Oladejo, Headteacher and Senior Leadership Team 

Shine, Encourage, Love and Learn 

 

Friday 3rd November 

Reception: Marshall & Jackson 

Year 1: Elga & All of Year 1! 

Year 2: Faith & Erin 

Year 3: Carter & Aiyana 

Year 4: Khad & Zehra 

Year 5: Marcell 

Year 6: Joey & Khloe 

Star Awards! 

Friday 10th November 

Nursery: Elayza 

Reception: Kendal-Rae 

Year 1: Beau  

Year 2: Daniel  

Year 3: Patrick  

Year 4: Gabriela & Liliabba 

Year 5: Santo 

Year 6: Zayne 

Policies 

We have updated our behaviour and attendance 
policies. You can find them here. Please let us 
know if you have any questions or comments. 

Thank you 

School Meals Tasting Session 

Caterlink, our school dinner provider, will host a 

tasting session for parents on Monday 27th 

November at 3pm. We have amended the menu 

which can be found here. 

 

 

Children in Need Day 

We’ll be fundraising for Children in Need on 

Friday 17th November.  

The theme is Be SPOTacular!  

Come to school on Friday dressed in anything 

spotty, yellow or simply non-uniform!  

If you’d like to, please donate £2. 

You can donate online here. 

Thank you! 

Whole School Trip to the Hackney 

Empire for Panto: Aladdin! 

Our annual trip to watch the panto will take 

place on Wednesday 22nd November  

(return at approx. 4.15/4.30pm). 

A permission letter has been sent home. Please 

return to your child’s class teacher. 

BRONZE AWARD! (10 Merits for learning 
and positive behaviour) 

Teamo 

https://www.stjudestpauls.co.uk/page/?title=Policies&pid=40
https://www.stjudestpauls.co.uk/page/?title=School+Meals+%26amp%3B+Packed+Lunch+Guidance&pid=55
https://www.justgiving.com/page/st-jude-and-st-pauls-cofe-primary-school-1700137453215


          Dates for your Diary 

 

Link to Hope Shoebox Appeal 2023 

The Shoebox Appeal is part of Link to Hope‘s 

ongoing commitment to providing humanitarian 

aid and improve access to education and social 

care throughout  Romania, Bulgaria, Moldova 

and Ukraine. Find out more here. 

Healthy Schools and Packed Lunches 

We’ve been reaccredited with our Health 

Schools Bronze Award! The award recognises 

our achievements in supporting the health and 

well-being of our pupils.  

As part of the award, we have reviewed our 

packed lunch guidance. This can be found on 

our website here. Please remember that we 

are a nut free school - no nuts in packed 

lunches please. 

13 November  Anti-Bullying week 

17 November Year 4 Class Assembly —9.15am 

Children in Need Day 

20 November Year R and Year 1 Hand hygiene 
Workshop 

21 November Year 2 visit to the Estorick Collection  
of modern Italian Art 

22 November Whole school to Hackney Empire for 
Pantomime – please return slips. 

23 November Year 3 and Year 4 Diet and Nutrition 
Workshop  

24 November  Year 5 Class Assembly —9.15am 

Flu vaccinations additional session 

27 November Cycle Training for Year 3 and Year 4 

Caterlink Menu Tasting Session for 
parents/carers, 3-3.20pm. 

30 November Year 5 and Year 6 Personal Hygiene 
Workshop 

1 December Reception Class Assembly —9.15am 

6 December Reception Class to Little Angel Thea-
tre 

13 December, 
2pm 

EYFS and KS1 Nativity, SJSP Church,  

21 December Last Day of Term—school closes at 
1.30pm 

Keeping Children Safe Online 

https://www.internetmatters.org/ 

The website above offers age-specific online 

safety guides designed to help parents keep 

their children safe online.  

PTA Christmas Disco! 

The PTA are busy organising the 

Christmas Disco for children which will 

take place on 8th December. 

EYFS & KS1: 3:30-4:30pm; KS2: 5-6pm 

They will also need your help! Pease get in 

touch with the PTA via Mrs Meaker.  

https://linktohope.co.uk/shoebox-appeal-2023/
https://www.stjudestpauls.co.uk/page/?title=School+Meals+%26amp%3B+Packed+Lunch+Guidance&pid=55
https://www.internetmatters.org/

